
Kevin Thomsen 
 
I have spent the last2 1/2 weeks in the Wenas area in GMU 342. I have hiked a lot of miles hunting
Deer and Elk. Each year I come here with my dad, he started hunting here in 1972. In 2 1/2 weeks I
have seen a grand total of 6 Elk total, which is 4 more than last year. I had a good conversation with
a higher up for DNR, Jeff Jones. He told me that there is a pack of Wolves on Clemans Mtn, not
surprising since we've seen track for the last 7 years and heard them during calving season. Please
do us all a favor and just open a season and give the Deer and Elk herds a break. Stop giving into
the Liberal Governor when it comes to Predators and by the way there are 6 Cougar in this area as
well. Deer and Elk don't stand a chance in this state anymore.
Thank you
Kevin Thomsen
 


